
From: Brown & Dickson  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:06 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: 172 Central 

 

To the Planning Committee, 

 

We oppose the demolition of 172 Central Avenue and support the designation of this property as 

a significant heritage landmark.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Vanessa Brown & Jason Dickson 

Proprietors 
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